Thursday

On Thursday 8t" May, to mark the 80th anniversary of VE Day, we will hold our own street style tea party between 1.30 and
3pm in school. Hopefully, if the weather is dry, we will all meet together and sit around tables, outside! If it is wet, we
will all gather in the hall.

Please provide your child with a party plate of food for our tea party.

We are asking every child to have a plate with a few items to eat during this tea party brought in from home.

Your child will come home with a paper plate on Monday 5™ May. Please can you give them something to eat during the
party. This will not be food to share. It will be just for them.

The children will have not long had their lunch so they will not need much more than possibly a few crisps,

a sandwich or a piece of cake. We will be providing the children with a drink.

Please write their name on the bottom of the plate and cover with either cling film or tinfoil to protect the food until they
need itin the afternoon.

Dress up in Red White and Blue!




	Slide 1

